
PEBBLECREEK PICKLEBALL CLUB 
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

OCTOBER 16, 2024 
There were 15 club members in attendance. 
 

1. Approval of the agenda – Bob Weldon 
Bob Weldon asked for the amended agenda to be approved, Jonathan moved to approve and Marty 
seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 

 
2. Approval of the September minutes – Bob Weldon 
Bob Weldon asked for the September meeting minutes to be approved, Lori moved to approve and 
Jonathan seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 

 
3. Treasurer Report – Lori McLinton – Forecasting to be slightly over in membership dues this year.  

Survey has gone out to move approximately $25K from general fund to the operating funds.  Will 
remove all the rock around court 1 and insulate the water cooler at the north courts.  We still have 
approximately $60K in the New Court Fund.  We have 1772 members. 

 
4. Unfinished Business: 

a. League Play – Jonathan – League play was delayed by one week and started this past Monday.  
Currently, concerned with the play itself, knowing how to opt in and knowing to opt in weekly, 
knowing how to register, must have a financial account on line.  Next session will start 
December 16.  There will be one more rating meeting, hopefully, December 8.  As of October 
11, we had 128 players playing in the league.   Wins and loses will now be another data point, 
highly discourage trying to help friends move up by losing points. 
 

5. New Business: 
a. Referee Training Class – Jonathan – Had a referee training class with around 20 players 

attending both classroom and on court training.  There possibly will be another class this 
season.  Hopefully, some of these trainees will want to become level 1 referees. 

b. Singles play, Play rally scoring to 21, APPL – Marty – At this time there is nothing to discuss.  We 
will continue to monitor the courts.  We will add MLP to this list. 

c. Coaching for Courts – Jonathan – Will start back up.  Will use money to cover new court 
expenses. Registration must be done online.  Must have 2-4 players for Coaching for Courts no 
individual sessions.  Place the money in the lockbox in the ice room at the central courts, $20, 
per person.  The coaching is always on court 17.  

d. Skills and Strategies – Jonathan – Forty slots per group per week. There have been three 
sessions held at the north courts.  Sessions for 2.5-3.75 will start at 2:45 on Sunday afternoons 
at the north courts, 4.0, 4.25 session time is TBD, and 4.5+ sessions are on Saturday, women’s 
at 1:00 and men’s at 2:45. 

e. 2025 Capital Improvements – Lori – She thanked the members for sending suggestions for 
capital improvements and listed several of the suggestions.  Many of the suggestions are HOA 
issues. 

f. North Court Thank You Brunch – Bob – The event is 10-12:00, 11/9.  Judi Johnson shared an 
email from Jim Leornard, club president 2017.  She then gave an overview of the day’s 
activities. 

g. Drop In – Marty – Discussed court etiquette for drop in courts.   



 
 

6. Committee Reports: 
        None 

 
7.  Future Agenda Items 

a. Adding more courts  
 
 

8. Closing Comments 
Bob discussed the committee structure. 

 
 


